
Swindon Village Primary School 
 

7th October 2024 
Dear Parents, 
 

Young Voices 
 

Our school choir will be taking part in the Young Voices Concert to be held at The World Resorts Arena, Birmingham on 
Thursday 27th February 2025.  
 

This concert involves our school joining many other schools at the Arena to create a combined choir of around 6000 
children, who sing their hearts out to an audience of proud parents and relatives that is often about 13000 in number! It 
is quite a unique experience and one that is thoroughly enjoyed by those children who participate.  
 

We will leave school at lunchtime on the day of the concert to attend a ‘whole choir’ rehearsal at the venue before the 
concert itself, which starts at 7pm. There is no interval and the concert usually finishes at about 9pm when we exit the 
building as quickly as possible and make our way back to the coach.  
 

We are usually back at school by 11pm, at which point the children can be collected safely from the school hall … if you 
have attended the concert and arrive back later than us, your children will obviously be safe and looked after until you 
arrive! It is a late night for all concerned but we are happy for your children to have some extra time in the morning to 
recover if necessary – as long as they are in school by 10am.  
 

Unfortunately, there is a cost involved; we do have to ask for a contribution towards the cost of the coach of £16.   
 

Please could you complete the slip below confirming that you are happy for your child to take part and for them to be 
photographed by Young Voices and return it, complete with payment (online payment available), by next Friday 18th 
October.  
 

If you would like to attend the concert then tickets can be ordered through the school via scopay or if you would rather 
pay by cash or cheque, please return the attached form together with payment.  
 

You can also order a Young Voices t-shirt to be worn on the day of the concert, but the children do not have to have one 
of these – any white t-shirt can be worn, or an old Young Voices t-shirt, if your child has attended a previous concert and 
already has one. This again, can be ordered via scopay or if you would rather pay by cash or cheque, please return the 
attached form together with payment.  
 

The deadlines for tickets and t-shirt orders are Friday 18th October. Booking your tickets through us, enables Young Voices 
to arrange your seats with the best possible view of our children. If you do not book advance tickets through us, you will 
still be able to get them through the Genting Arena Box Office right up until the evening (unless, of course, they sell out!) 
No late orders can be accepted. 
 

It will be a great evening, many thanks for your patience and understanding. 
 

Yours sincerely  
 

Sarah O’Leary and Siobhan Roach 
 

 

Young Voices – Thursday 27th February 2025 
 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Young Voices Concert on Thursday 27th February 2025 and understand 
that this is a commitment to attend.  I also give permission for my child to be photographed by Young Voices at the 
event. 
 
I enclose £16.00   
 
 
Child’s name: ___________________________________ Class: _________ Signed: _________________________ 
 
 
Please could you sign and return the slip by Friday 18th October if not paying online, otherwise there is NO need to return.  
 



 
 
 
 



 


